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	Trauma Registry Meeting and

CTN Inc. Meeting Minutes
January 7, 2015 1100 to 1300

CDPHE

4300 Cherry Creek Drive South

Denver, Colorado 80246

Carson Room

	Dial in available: 712-432-3148 Conference Code: 914468


Please note: This month the times are reversed. The CTN meeting will be from 1100 to 1200 with the Trauma Registry Meeting at 1200.
	Colorado Trauma Network (CTN) Meeting 1100 to 1200

	1. CTN Roll Call
	Karen Masters
	In attendance: Karen Maciejko, Janice Dye, Garrett Chism, Michelle Galles, Christine Thorkildsen, Tina Gemelli, Kimberly Diaz, Moriah McCutcheon, Eileen Shelby, Crystal Cortes, Mattew Paswaters, Stephanie Harrison, Deb Moynihan, Ryan Karas, Elizabeth Spradlin, Lori McDonald, Sophie VanWyk, Tamara Connell, Karen Masters, Scott Beckley, Nancy Frizell, Denise Strong, Grace Sandeno, 

On the Phone: Martin Duffy, Kiva Thompson, Wendy Colon, Valerie Brockman, Melinda Rivera, Beth Gentry, Julie Wigton, Linda Britton, Karin Whinery, Mike Archuleta, Peggy Berkey, Pam Werner, Peggy Smith 

	2. Secretary’s Report/Minutes
	Karen Masters
	Minutes from October meeting were accepted without revisions made.  

	3. Treasurer’s Report
	Tamara Connell
	Current balance $13,143.29.  See attached budgetary information and invoices for 2015 dues.  

	4. CTN 2015 Budget
	Tamara Connell

	Expected dues income $3800
Expected outgoing $1805 plus any money expended towards the ICD-10 training.  

May need money towards food but hope to support rest of ICD-10 class via grant support.


	5. Elections

· Vice President
· Secretary
	President-Elect: Mike Archuleta


	Incoming officers:

Vice President/Chair to be Nancy Frizell
Secretary to be Karen Maciejko

	6. 2015 Goals/Education
	Peggy Berkey
	Education requests: Notify Mike Archuleta on any programs you’d like to present for this coming year.  

	7. ICD-10 Systems Improvement Grant Update
a. Dates

b. Venues
	Peggy Berkey 

Craig Gravitz


	ICD 10 to be taught by Michelle Pomphrey whose availability is June 1st-June21st.  Originally, Denver Health and VVMC were checking availability, but these dates present scheduling conflicts for Denver Health. Need a facility with availability for the local Denver metro area and verification from dates on behalf of VVMC.  Classes will be two separate two day classes and the request of Michelle Pomphrey is to hold the classes within the same week back to back so instructors traveling in can stay in town and then travel back out of town.  Peggy Berkey will plan for 50 people to each class.  

	8. Upcoming AIS training
	Lori MacDonald
	AIS class is January 26-27th at Medical Center of Rockies in Loveland.  AAAIM is sending three instructors for the course.  This class has been scheduled in January so that people interested in taking the CIASS certification test in March can have optimal timing of the class.  Please contact Kimberly Speer at MCR: Kimberly Speer

970-624-4161 Phone

970-624-4193 Fax

kimberly.speer@uchealth.org
for any registrations.  Class is nearly full so don’t delay!

	9. Roundtable
	All
	Grace thanked everyone for their patience as the department was understaffed.  She announced Martin Duffy as the new “……” She stated his number would be announced once his phone is functional, in the meantime his email address is  martin.duffy@state.co.us  She also thanked Crystal Cortes for all of her help with not only her new job responsibilities, but helping Grace until Crystal’s replacement is hired.  
There was a query discussion about approximate cost of TQUIP which was noted to be around $9000 but bundling discounts are available.  



	Trauma Registry Meeting 1200 to 1300

	1. ICD-10 Updates to manual

2. AIS version (Update 2008)

3. Transfer-in facility types


	Scott Beckley
	1 Hour

· Reviewed changes from the December meeting and clarified a few definitions.  

· Hope to have updated manual available within 6 weeks.  

· If a facility opens or closes please notify Dr. Scott Beckley.  


Outgoing President: Peggy Berkey, St. Mary-Corwin Medical Center
President-Elect: Mike Archuleta, St. Mary-Corwin Medical Center
            2014 Vice President: Craig Gravitz, Denver Health – (2015 Vice President Nancy Frizell)
Treasurer: Tamara Connell, Littleton Adventist Hospital       

2014 Secretary: Karen Masters, Lutheran Medical Center – (2015 Secretary Karen Maciejko)
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